
As the year of the Dragon comes to an end, the year of
the Snake begins according to the Chinese calendar!

Class 10 from the Waldorf School in Beijing, in
collaboration with the Youth Section at the

Goetheanum, invites you to join us in celebrating
Chinese New Year's Eve.

Let’s come together for a heartwarming and joyful
event filled with cultural exchange, shared

traditions, and a welcoming atmosphere.
We look forward to seeing you there!

28 January 2025

15:00 Welcoming and making dumplings in
the Youth Section House

18:00 traditional chinese dinner in 
the Youth section House

20:00 Cultural exchange and artistic
performances in the Terrassensaal,

Goetheanum

Contribution: 8-20 CHF/person 
8 CHF covers expenses;and any additional

contribution will support youth work

Chinese New Year 
at the Goetheanum

Welcoming the Year of the Snake 

Please confirm your attendance by January 27th at
mail@youthsection.org

mailto:mail@youthsection.org

